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To whom it may concern: 

Well it concerns all of us. My concern is for my granchildren who cannot yet vote or voice their concern about 

their future . 

Your Bill 213 is not enough. Too little too late. You have the opportunity now to do more for the future of all 

Novas Scotian. Do it! 

Stephanie Nicoletti 

Port Lorne 

Nova Scoita 




